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PRESS RELEASE 

 
Sub: DVC is committed to consumers at this hour of crisis  
 
In the last 48 hours, there has been unprecedented rainfall and inclement weather in 
several districts where DVC power stations and substations are located across the States 
of West Bengal & Jharkhand. As a result, normal operations in the power stations have 
been severely affected. The situation has been further aggravated due to constraints in 
coal supply and transportation.  
 
In order to maintain continued generation and power supply to the consumers, all 
resources have been mobilized and all out efforts are being made to normalize power 
supply at the earliest.  
 
We request our esteemed consumers to bear with us at this hour of crisis. DVC reiterates 
its commitment to supply uninterrupted power to its consumers and provide the best 
services at all times.  
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